Inquiry Regarding Multilingual Sign
Regulations

Date: [Insert Date]

[Your Name]

[Your Address]

[City, State, Zip Code]
[Email Address]
[Phone Number]

[Recipient's Name]
[Recipient's Title]
[Organization/Agency Name]
[Organization Address]
[City, State, Zip Code]

Dear [Recipient's Name],

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inquire about the regulations pertaining to
multilingual signage within [City/Region Name]. As a [your position, e.g., business owner,
resident, etc.], I am interested in understanding the legal requirements and guidelines that govern
the use of multilingual signs in various public and private spaces.

Specifically, 1 would like to know:
« Are there any specific regulations regarding the languages that must be represented on
signage?
e What are the size and placement requirements for multilingual signs?
o Are there any exceptions for certain types of businesses or locations?

Your guidance on these matters would be greatly appreciated, as it will help ensure compliance
while serving our diverse community effectively. | look forward to your response.

Thank you for your time and assistance.

Sincerely,
[Your Name]



